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FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 24, 2013

TO: Honorable Judith Zaffirini, Chair, Senate Committee on Government Organization
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2710 by Gonzales, Larry (Relating to the employment of an attorney by the Texas

Funeral Service Commission.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Occupations Code relating to the employment of an attorney by the
Texas Funeral Service Commission.  The bill would remove the restriction prohibiting the agency
from employing staff attorney positions by repealing Section 651.060(b) of the Occupations Code.

The bill would take effect immediately if it receives a two-thirds vote from all the members
elected to each house, as provided by Section 39, Article III, Texas Constitution.  If the bill does
not receive the vote necessary for immediate effect, the bill would take effect September 1, 2013.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 513 Funeral Service Commission
LBB Staff: UP, KJo, RB, MW, CWS
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